
I wanted to share a few pictures of a kitty that I adopted from you back in 2004.  I found you 

guys at “Pet Smart” on New Centre Drive in Wilmington, N.C.  You had given him the name 

“Barney” but I re-named him; he was only 3 months old; so young enough to change his name! 

 

OK, well…     ….the name I gave him wasn’t the best BUT fit’s him well.   I named him “Stinker” 

and I call him “Stinky”  

 

He is the MOST loving cat, I think, I have EVER had!  At the time, when I adopted him, my  

beloved cat “Topaz” had just passed away.  I came into Pet Smart & saw this cute kitty that 

just warmed my heart & seemed to ease the pain that I was feeling from losing Topaz!   

 

To this day, I have my little “STINKER” LOL! & he fills my days & nights with so much love!   

He is so precious!  I just want to Thank You for the wonderful job you do and for giving people 

like myself the chance to give a LOVING home to a pet that needs it!  Enjoy the pictures!  

 

By the way…    ….he’s my computer buddy!  He always lays on the back of my chair while I 

work!!!! LOL! 

 

SHERRI P. PARKER 


